The board needs some funding details and funding streams to let the board plan accordingly about what finances will be available and the board’s responsibility of what they need to provide.

The funding will be via corporate sources with some bank financing as deemed appropriate given the very low interest rates at present. However, bank financing and the approval thereof is not necessary for the project to proceed.  The corporation is able to be self-sufficient in this regard.  It is not anticipated that the board will need to provide anything financially with the exception of whatever costs are associated with project interface personnel representing the board.

The board will be provided with performance bonds in advance at every stage of the project so as not to have any exposure financially in the event any contractor is not paid.  That is not ever expected to be the case but it is prudent to have such contingent stand-by liability mitigation tools for the board and district.  The periodic performance bonds provided in advance of each stage will be augmented by an overall indemnification and hold harmless agreement provided to the board for the entire project.


2) We need specifications about the land-use. We are looking at a 99 year unconditional lease of the land for one dollar. The dollar requirement is a state thing. I believe it was 100 to 110 acres.
100 acres is the minimum required and requested amount of land required for the project.  The specific layout in terms of topographical layout will be a function of the upcoming aerial survey work

3) We need a proposed timeline so the board can put it into the packets and do the proper public notices etc.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Given the present coronavirus situation, it is a fluid situation as normal expectations and sequencing are unrealistic to be predicted with any assurance of accuracy.  Conservatively and realistically speaking, next Spring is a reasonable targeted timeline to be breaking ground with a lot of pre-work ahead of time.  With regards to public notices and the promulgation thereof, it is humbly and respectfully requested that such notices be carefully coordinated in advance with the project management team, the head of which is Ken Moore, so as to properly manage expectations on all sides.

